
 

 

April 23rd/2024 

Attn: Brock Township 

The Nourish and Develop Foundation (TNDF) is seeking approval from Council to operate a monthly 

Night Market, operating during the last Tuesday of every month, starting in May, and concluding in 

September. These dates include: 

May 28th  

June 25th  

July 30th  

August 27th  

September 24th  

Night Market events will run from 5pm to 7pm, taking place in the parking lot located by the side of our 

office building at 16 York St, Cannington. We will be offering hot take-away meals for purchase and 

there will be a few vendors selected to participate, selling various homemade goods. We will also be 

hosting community partners who are looking for outreach opportunities to various members of the 

community. 

We are seeking support from the Township in enacting a road closure between the hours of 4pm and 

7:30pm, on the dates listed above. We are seeking to close York St. from Cameron St. E to the end of our 

parking lot (16 York St.) This would allow us more space for local vendors and community partners. We 

would require barricades from the township. In the coming days can provide an updated Certificate of 

Insurance specifically for Night Market events. 

Alternatively, shall we not be approved for the above-mentioned road closure, we are seeking to 

operate the event as we have in past years by placing a barrier at the end of our parking lot and keeping 

the event contained to the space allotted in our parking lot. 

Please let me know if there are any questions or concerns, otherwise I look forward to your reply.  

Kindly, 

Tiffany Clarke 

 



 

 

 
 
Tiffany Clarke (she/her) | Markets Co-ordinator 
16 York St, PO Box 580, Cannington, ON L0E1E0 
705-432-2444 | tiffany@tndf.ca | www.tndf.ca 
Nourishing Lives...Developing Change! 
 

http://www.tndf.ca/

